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Thank you, Mr. Vice President, 

Ghana warmly welcomes the delegation of Uzbekistan to the 3rd Cycle of the UPR, and thanks them for the presentation of their national report.

My delegation welcomes the commitment by the government to ratify the Convention on the rights of persons with disabilities, as well as the progress being made domestically to better protect the human rights of persons with disabilities. We encourage the government to continue on this positive trajectory. 
Ghana, however, is concerned about alleged unlawful arrest, detention, torture, ill-treatment and conviction of members of religious minority groups who practice their faith outside registered structures in Uzbekistan. 
Ghana therefore has the following recommendations: 
i. Consider removing burdensome and oppressive registration requirements 

and rescind intrusive governmental practices, including monitoring and raiding, which infringe on the right to freedom of religion or belief.
ii. Release all prisoners of conscience incarcerated or arbitrarily detained on 

account of their faith.
iii. Cease all restrictions on the right to freedom of opinion and expression,

and ensure that the right to manifest one’s religion in private or in public is fully protected and realized.
iv. Consider ratifying the OP-CAT.

In conclusion, Ghana wishes Uzbekistan a successful review. 

I thank you.        

